
Brian Wurst


From: Brian Wurst


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 3:18 PM


To: dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov


Subject: The shameful genuflection by the NOAA


Mr. Feltgen,


As if the presence of a unrelenting hurricane last week were not stressful enough; the foolish and ignorant and


cartoonish actions and words by the POTUS – gone unchecked by your organization that disgraced itself in full view of


those of us affected by such storms has done irreparable damage to the credibility of your organization. It is a real


shame. On the outside – it could appear as a small misunderstanding but the fervor at which it was defended while


we were in full swing of a hurricane event make it even that much more despicable.


Someone(s) ought to resign over this.


BW


Brian T. Wurst, FAIA,LEED AP
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205 1/2 King Street, Charleston, SC 29401  |   843.958.5446 (DIRECT)   |   843.709.6185 (CELL)


Connect with us:  LS3P  |   Knowledge Center  |   Facebook  |   Twitter  |   LinkedIn


If you are sending file(s) please use our Info Exchange Site or our Dropbox.


http://www.ls3p.com/
http://knowledge.ls3p.com/
http://twitter.com/LS3P
http://www.linkedin.com/companies/ls3p-associates-ltd.
http://infoexchange.ls3p.com/
https://dropbox.ls3p.com/

	The shameful genuflection by the NOAA

